From: <u>Building Info</u>

To: Andrew Edwards; Sarah Leach

 Subject:
 Comments for A16-2024P: 25 Highway 20 E

 Date:
 Thursday, July 18, 2024 2:17:42 PM

Good afternoon,

The building department has no comment at this time, however a building permit will be required at time of application.

Kind regards,



Jessica Passant, Dipl. T. (Arch)

T: 905-892-2607 x344

Building Intake/Zoning Technician Town of Pelham D: 905-980-6683 | E: building-info@pelham.ca

20 Pelham Town Square | PO Box 400 | Fonthill, ON | LOS 1E0

TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.